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A Free Lecture in Your Locality

on “Guarding the Forests”

The Canadian Forestry Association provides free of charge
special lecture outfits consisting of 56 photographic’ lantern
slides (many in colors) and a complete manuscript. Can you
make use of this in your locality?

These ‘forest travelogues’ have proved of lively interest
wherever shown. -The Manuscript discusses entertainingly the
subject of forests, forest industries, fire rangers, lessons from
home and abroad, the trail of the Fire Demon, ete. For each

lantern slide a descriptive paragraph is provided.

Anyone having a steropticon can give the lecture effectivel
and there is no dull material in it. A ‘forest trave]ogue"’eiﬁ

French will presently be available.

Arrangements have been made for the purchase and

circuiting of motion picture reels showing forests in

flames, and old and new methods of fire prevention.

An Ontario school principal_ said of our lecture outfit:
“We all enjoyed the scenes, and ideas expressed in the lecture

were timely and instructive.”

From a Quebec user: ‘“We gave the lecture at two points
and everybody was much pleased.” :

From a Western clergyman: “I gave the lecture before
the Boy Scouts and again before my congregation. They all
liked it greatly and I congratulate the Association for taking

this excellent means of awakening the public.”
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